RECEPTION CLASS NEWSLETTER-Monday 22nd September 2025







This week the children will be continuing to create peer portraits using a computer paint program. The children will also be starting to create their own personal time-lines, using photographs from home and in literacy the children will be listening to 'The great Paper Caper' story by Oliver Jeffers- re-telling the story using actions and choral speaking. In maths, the children will be comparing amounts, using the vocabulary, more/most, same, less/least/fewer. They will also be exploring the composition of whole numbers 2 and 3. The children will be choosing lots of their own learning in and outdoors. As usual there will also be a high priority placed upon wellbeing and the children's personal, social and emotional development through circle times and interactive learning, using our '1 Decision' scheme resources.

HEALTHY TUCK SHOP

If you would like your child to purchase a healthy snack, please send them with 50p in a named envelope/purse each Friday as Mrs Morgan will assist them with buying their snack. Thank you.

CHRISTMAS CARD ORDERS

We will soon be sending home your child's Christmas card design. Please return your child's Christmas card art work/order form to school as soon as possible after that, so that it can be sent away and created in time for Christmas. The deadline is Friday 17th October.

RWInc wallets

Please note that all RWInc wallets are taken in on a Wednesday and handed back out on a Friday (the same as Y1 and Y2 classes) as we need to add to the sound card packs and look/comment in each child's Home/School journal. Thank you.

DROP IN session

This week's parent drop in session will be held on Tuesday 23rd September after school in Reception class. All are welcome.

Many thanks for your support. If you have any further questions, please come and talk to any member of the EYFS Team.

Mrs Hartley (Reception Class Teacher / EYFS Co-ordinator) and the EYFS team.

